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Year 4 Multiplication check will take place in June 2022 
– Find out more about it soon. Here is a link which 
describes it in more detail for Parents  
 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/
system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1031901/2022_Informat
ion_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_check.pdf 

 


